
Greetings!

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you the very
best this holiday season and thank you for your support this
past year.

Despite the challenges and with your help we were able to
fund two research studies:

Dr. Tamas Ambrisko at the University of Illinois - "Can High-
Frequency QRS Electrocardiography Detect Occult Dilated
Cardiomyopathy in Doberman Pinschers?"

Dr. Amara Estrada at the University of Florida - "Genome
Editing in iPSC-Derived Doberman Pinscher Cardiomyocytes"

Both of these projects are ongoing and we look forward to reporting on their progress
this coming year.

We have a limited supply of 2021 Calendars available as well as plenty of Facemasks
and Pet First Aid Kits if you are so inclined, these products are available here.

You can also donate directly to the cause here. We are a 501c(3) non-profit, all
donations are tax deductible.

Please stay safe as we all look forward to a more “normal” year of 2021.

Sincerely,

DPHF Board of Directors

James Barron
Jenn Cannerelli
Mike Dellorto
Libby Hargrove
Sue Lynch
Denise McKay
Kelli Rosen DVM
Shirlee Walker
Linda Zaeske

https://dobermanhealth.org/pages/store.html
https://dobermanhealth.org/pages/donate.html



